

To: Parents of Mundus students

Date: 27th of November, 2020

Subject: Mandatory Facemask

Dear parents,

Starting from Tuesday the 1st of December, the wearing of facemasks becomes mandatory in indoor spaces, thus on our school. This means that everyone of the age of 13 and up, has to wear a facemask when they move around within our school. Beforehand, the wearing of a facemask was only given as an advice, so we handed out free facemasks when the students didn't bring one. That will not be the case anymore. Hence why we urgently request you to see that your child brings their own facemask to school.

If your son/daughter doesn't have a facemask with them, they can buy one at the reception for €0.50. If your child is unable to buy one, we will phone home and your child will be sent home to get a facemask. If your child refuses to wear a facemask at school, he/she will be sent home as well. We will then call home and inform you that your child is welcome again, once they wear their facemask.

I hope to have informed you adequately. If you have any more questions, I point you towards the mentor.

Yours faithfully, Dyane Brummelhuis

Directeur Mundus College Amsterdam